
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

  PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the 

Village of Sagaponack will hold a public hearing on July 17, 

2024 at 3:00 P.M. at the Village Hall, 3175 Montauk Highway, 

Sagaponack, NY on the subdivision pre-application of 351 Bridge 

Lane LLC concerning premises at 351 Bridge Lane, bearing SCTM 

908-8-1-32. 

 

  The public hearing will be conducted in person and by 

zoom.  Contact the Village Clerk for information on the zoom 

link and how to access the hearing virtually.  All persons with 

an interest will be heard. 

 

  Village Hall is accessible to the handicapped. 

 

Dated:  June 28, 2024 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

Rosemarie Cary Winchell, CMC 

Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 


